
INVITATION 

Brown Bag Lunch with the Bankruptcy Judges 
ADVANCED REGISTRATION REQUIRED 

Attorneys who practice in the Bankruptcy Court for the Western 
District of Pennsylvania, along with their staff, are invited to attend 
the upcoming Brown Bag Lunch with the Bankruptcy Judges to be 
held at noon on Tuesday, October 28, 2025. Please join us and 
share your ideas, suggestions, questions, issues and concerns on 
case management, court procedures, and general practice matters. 
This event will be held in Courtroom B in Pittsburgh, the Erie 
Bankruptcy Courtroom, the Johnstown Bankruptcy Courtroom, and 
via Zoom. The Court looks forward to hosting this event and having 
an opportunity to receive your input.  

Please note, advanced registration for this event is required. 
Please use this link https://forms.office.com/g/Z00hB8BJ1e to 
complete the form to register. A separate link will be sent via email 
providing the Zoom link for the event.  

Remember, to submit an anonymous question you can follow this 
link: https://www.pawb.uscourts.gov/cgi-bin/comntsb.cgi 
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